
Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

November 9, 2012 

12:00 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present        Ozell Snider 

          Phil Wyrick 

          Susan Inman 

Staff Present         Melinda Allen 

          Tonya Washington 

          Bryan Poe 

          Amanda Dickens 

 

Visitors Present:  Larry Crane, Pulaski County Clerk; Scott Price, Kristi McKinnon, County 

Clerk’s Office, Jake Sandlin, AR Democrat Gazette 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Ozell Snider.  A quorum was determined; Phil 

Wyrick, not present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes, October 19 and November 1, 2012 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

November 6, 2012 General/NPJ General Runoff Election 

Review of Provisional Ballots 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman and seconded by Chairman Snider to approve provisional 

ballots as submitted.  All in favor; motion passed unanimously. 

November General Runoff Election, November 27, 2012 

Approval of Ballot Styles 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairman Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Approval of Election Official Appointments 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairman Snider. All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Approval of Election Notice 

It was moved my Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairman Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 



Precincts 47/48 Harris Elementary School, will be temporarily combined with Precinct 53 

Meadow Park Elementary School for the General Election Runoff. 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairman Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Other Business 

The next board meeting is scheduled on Monday, November 19, 2012 at 3:00 p.m. for 

provisional ballot hearing. 

Logic and Accuracy testing of voting equipment for the General Runoff Election will be held 

on Tuesday, November 20, 2012 beginning at 8:30 a.m. 

Larry Crane, Pulaski County Clerk, expressed compliments on a great job by the Election 

Commission staff.  Chairman Snider and Commissioner Inman commented on a great job by 

both offices. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 


